Susan Nicholson

From: Licharson, Loris (OPP) <

Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 11:50 AM

To: Susan Nicholson
Cc: Stadig, Mark (OPP)

Subject: Collingwood and the Blue Mountains 2026-2029 Action Plan Consultation

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated outside of the Town's email system. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. If in doubt, please contact the helpdesk at x4357.

Good morning Sue,

The Collingwood and the Blue Mountains Detachment of the Ontario Provincial Police is currently reaching out to community organizations, businesses, service groups and stakeholders as part of our 2026 to 2029 Detachment Action Plan development process. Our goal is to ensure that the policing service we provide is responsive and reflective of the needs of our two communities.

As a community partner and stakeholder, we value your input (and that of the Collingwood BIA) and are seeking your thoughts and opinions on identifying key public safety priorities that are impacting our local communities today and in the next few years, and where you feel the OPP should be focussing our efforts.

Your input will be taken into consideration with all other consultative feedback, which will help us to identify primary public safety priorities in both of our communities. These priorities will assist in contributing to our Action Plan moving forward, which will help guide our efforts to keep our roads, waterways, trails and neighbourhoods as safe as possible.

If you could please respond by the 11th of April, 2025, it would be greatly appreciated. I have cc'd A/S/Sgt Mark Stadig, our acting Operations Manager, and would ask that you include him in your response.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out.

With best regards,

Loris

L.A. (Loris) Licharson Insp. #10187

Detachment Commander Collingwood and the Blue Mountains Detachment Ontario Provincial Police